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SCHOOL 
Welcome to our thirtieth edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter hopefully this will keep 

you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

1CW  100.00% 1SR 95.00% 1NP 97.37% 2CS 98.78% 

2HY 100.00% 2AP 97.50% 2NJ 94.29% 2AL 94.44% 

2HR/KA 100.00% 3AJ 94.55% 3LC 87.50% 3NA 77.50% 

3HM 100.00% 3AO 98.33% 3NH 92.00% 4MW 91.11% 

6PF 95.71% 6EM 94.29%     

Week back after Summer Holidays at Springfield 
 

Monday 2nd September INSET Day School closed to pupils 

Tuesday 3rd September INSET Day School closed to pupils 

Wednesday 4th September School opens for pupils 

Thursday 5th September  

Friday 6th September  

 

3AO 
Today some of the students from 3AO have been over to visit the 
new classroom in our brand new upper school building. We were 
very excited to see the new furniture and everyone was very 
impressed with the size and brightness of the room. There are lots 
of little jobs to do, and students helped with checking the build 
quality and teaching equipment. We have a brand new curriculum 
for September too, which focusses on communication and the 
world around us: it's called 'Moving-On'. As the term draws to a 
close it's always nice to reflect on the progress students have made 
and how they have grown. We wish everyone a restful, well 
deserved holiday. See you in September. 
 

Message from the Headteacher 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
It has been a tremendous year for Springfield, first and foremost 
for all the outstanding achievements of all our pupils; from some 
starting to walk and others gaining paid employment, the list is 
endless.  
 
We have achieved our fourth Outstanding Ofsted which we are 
delighted with, but the work doesn’t stop here. We now enter the 
next exciting phase of Springfield School when we see the opening 
of the new build in September, which will accommodate our 
Secondary and Sixth Form pupils. This is going to provide fantastic 
accommodation and further opportunities to develop our 
curriculum. 
 
All this wouldn’t happen without the fantastic staff teams and the 
continued support from you as parents. May I take this opportunity 
to thank you all and wish you a wonderful Summer holiday. We will 
see the pupils on Wednesday 4th September. 
 
Lisa  

 

 
  

 

Have great Summer 

Holiday! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

Evidence for Learning - Please log on to your EFL Parent Account to see what activities your child has been up to in class this 
week.  ESchools app – Some parents are having difficulties receiving text messages on the Eschools app. Please make sure 
any updates are done and push notifications are allowed. Thank you. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 30 – 19th July 2019 

Whole school Attendance this week – 94.74% 

 
Friends of Springfield 

Your child should have received a letter this week regarding 
a colouring competition and collecting small change over the 
Summer. Your help is as always, very much appreciated as 
we aim to raise money for a new minibus. Further copies are 
attached to this newsletter and can be found on the school 
website. Springfield School is one of the charities supported 
by ASDA in Crewe during August so if you shop there please 
collect the tokens for us! 

3AJ 
A busy end of term week for 3AJ with some pupils taking part 
in Kwik Cricket tournament. 
All pupils have taken part in the swimming gala in 
preparation for Sports Day and collecting team points for 
each of the houses. 
We had a very exciting visit to the new building with all pupils 
being able to explore and view the new classrooms. 
All pupils in 3AJ have been awarded a super certificate from 
Keele University to recognise the lovely art they have 
completed, these will be presented to pupils during end of 
term assembly. 

Speech Therapy 
Great news that in September, Springfield will be having 
additional Speech and Language Therapy days. My colleague, 
Emily Smith will be joining the team here, working an 
additional 2.5 days a week in school. Emily currently works 
within the preschool complex needs team and is looking 
forward to getting to know everyone. Many thanks and 
enjoy the holidays.  
Jo Currie - Speech and Language Therapist 


